
August 28, 2022 

“est. 1871” 

 

BAPTISM  
 

Scheduled every Sunday at 
1:15pm. Baptism preparation class 

is required. Call 636-240-3721  
ext 235 to register. 

 
CHRISTIAN MARRIAGE 

 

Those preparing for marriage 
should contact the parish office six 
months in advance. One party 
must be a registered member of 
Assumption and living an active, 
practicing Catholic life. Contact 
Angie at the Parish Office, xt 235. 

 
ANOINTING OF THE SICK 

 

Please call the Parish Office 
636-240-3721 

RITE of CHRISTIAN  
 INITIATION of ADULTS 

 

(RCIA) Process through which 
adults are initiated into the 
Catholic Church by Baptism or 
Profession of Faith.  For more 
information, call Missy Lowrey 
314-630-3983. 

FUNERALS 
 

Please call the Parish Office 
636-240-3721 

CONFIRMATION 
 

Preparation begins in  
September for all stu-
dents who are entering 
8th grade.  Please con-
tact Ann Marie Quan at  
636-240-1020 for more 
information.   

FIRST COMMUNION 
 

Preparation begins in  
September for all stu-
dents who are entering 
2nd grade.  Please con-
tact Ann Marie Quan at 
636-240-1020.   

RITE of CONFESSION 

 

Weekdays 7:30 - 7:50am Church 
Saturdays 4:00 - 4:45pm Church 
Or by appointment 

  

Assumption of the Blessed Virgin Mary 

                             Sacraments and Parish Information  

 

August 21, 2022 
 

 When you give a banquet, invite the poor,  the crippled, the lame,  

the blind, and you will be blessed.           Luke 14:13 
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Welcome 
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                             

403 N. Main St. O’Fallon, 
MO 63366 
www.assumptionbvm.org 
 

Assumption Staff 
636.240.3721   Ext: 
 

Pastor 

242 Rev. Nick Kastenholz 
nicholaskastenholz@archstl.org 
 

Senior Associate Pastor 

226 Msgr. William Mc Cumber 
wmccumber@archstl.org  
 

In Residence 

Rev. Patrick Russell 
 

Deacons 
Dcn. Fred Volansky 
Dcn. Bill Walbridge (Retired) 
Dcn. Richard Tadlock 
deaconrichard@charter.net 
Dcn. Bob Hennekes 
 
 

Parish Manager 
225 Mark Vogt 
mvogt.abvm@gmail.com  
 
 

Director of Stewardship &  Liturgy 

247 Jeannette Hamann 
abvmjeannette@yahoo.com 
 
 

Parish Secretary 
221 Peggy Brewer 
  Bulletin Announcements: 
  peggy.assumption@yahoo.com 
  (by Tuesdays at 9:00am) 
 

 

Bookkeeper 
234 Mary Knapp 
 

Director of Religious  
Education and PSR Director 
328 Anne Marie Quan  
636.240.1020  
 

 

Baptism/Wedding Coordinator 
235  Angie Gloriod 
 

Director of Youth Ministry 
243 Becky Whitaker 
becky.assumptionlt@gmail.com 
 

Director of Music Ministry 
326 Parker Bishop 
parker.assumptionmusic@gmail.com 
 

Director of Communication 
239 Nancy Gomer  
nancy.assumption@yahoo.com 
 
 

Parish Day School/Preschool 
Principal: Dr. Patricia Hensley 
636.240.4474 
 

Child Safety Coordinator  
Lynn Crews  314-578-0741 
lynn.assumption@gmail.com 
 
 
 

Sunday Pre School 
Denise Hoehne 314.954.3192 

 

Parish Council 
Abvparishcouncil3721 
@gmail.com 

 

School Board 
abvmschoolboard@gmail.com 

Hello, 
     A week ago I gained another title, Vicar Forane (Dean) of the St. 

Charles Deanery.  My appointment became effective on August 15 

(the feast day of our parish) and it is a three-year term.  I’m using this space to tell 

you a little about it as it helps to see that sometimes it is best to function as a dio-

cese. Other things can be done at the parish level, but sometimes there are things 

that are best done at some level in between, like a deanery. 

     The word ‘vicar’ is probably most commonly known as it is used in the word 

‘vicarious’, meaning you do something through someone else.  The word ‘forane’ 

has to do with a foreign or distant land.  So the vicar forane does things for the 

bishop at a level or place where he can’t always get to himself.  Canon 555 spells out 

specific duties of a dean, such as coordinating common pastoral activities in the 

deanery, supporting the clergy in the deanery, and helping the bishop and the pas-

tors to be sure that liturgical practices, temporal goods and sacramental records are 

all being done in accordance with the Church.  The archbishop defines the specifics 

of how that is to be done locally and the dean is acting in the archbishop’s name in 

primarily pastoral duties.  Currently the archbishop has all the deans, along with nu-

merous lay representatives, as members of the Archdiocesan Pastoral Council. 

     One of the primary duties as dean is holding monthly deanery meetings.  This is 

an opportunity to communicate things from the archbishop or the archdiocese to 

the clergy in the deanery, or to take input from the clergy and bring it to the arch-

bishop or diocesan meetings, or to discuss things that we might coordinate between 

parishes at a more local level in the deanery.  Especially for parishes with only a sin-

gle priest, it is useful to support them and help coordinate their activities with other 

local parishes in this regional manner. 

     Over the last few years, in addressing COVID concerns, we have had different 

laws and guidelines in St. Charles than they did in St. Louis County or City, so it has 

been useful to communicate locally how different practices were working.  With the 

All Things New initiative our deanery contains three of the fifteen different parish 

groupings called planning areas for the whole archdiocese.  We need to communi-

cate and work together at numerous levels to help determine the best way to struc-

ture our parishes, schools, and agencies for the future. 

     Fr. Brian Fischer, pastor of St. Patrick Parish in Wentzville, has been our dean 

for the last six years.  He has managed to keep us informed and inform the arch-

bishop and diocese of our concerns.  He has also managed to help us work as a 

community to help and support one another.  As a dean, this responsibility is pri-

marily for the clergy in the area, but especially in this time of change I hope the cler-

gy will be able to encourage that support among all of our parishioners. 

 

Peace, 
 

Fr. Nick  
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St. Monica .  .  .  Pillar of Hospitality 

DON’T 

THIS! 

MISS 

“…living the 

truth in love, 

we should 

grow in every 

way into 

Him…from 

whom the 

whole body, 

held and 

joined      

together by 

every        

supporting      

ligament 

brings about 

the body’s 

growth and 

We’re celebrating ALL OF YOU… 

At Assumption Parish! 
Longtime and new parishioners, join us in the parish center for a night                            

of fun at the annual Parishioner Appreciation Dinner! Live music provided by  

Desain, Hagler, Bass and Stoker, Mexican cuisine and plenty of margaritas!   

Admission is free! Please call Carol Woerheide at 636-240-2651 to RSVP or fill out this 

form and drop it off at the parish office or in the collection basket.  

       RSVP’s need to be in by September 4. 



August 28, 2022 St. Francis . . . Pillar of Prayer 

 

 
Mass Times/Intentions 
 

 

Reconciliation 

6:30am Deceased Members of the 
Ralph Humphries Family  
8:00am Paul Grawe 
__________________________________ 

7:30 - 7:50am Chapel 

MONDAY 08.29.22  

6:30am Spec. Int. Alisa & Will 
8:00am Winford Wood 
_________________________ 
7:30 - 7:50am Chapel 
Or by appointment 

6:30am   Priest Intention 
8:00am  Michael Jurgens 
—————————————–——     
7:30 -7:50am Chapel 
Or by appointment 

WEDNESDAY 08.31.22 

“For thus says 
the Lord: When 

you call Me, 
and come and 
pray to Me, I 
will listen to 

you.  When you 
look for Me, 
you will find 

Me.  Yes, when 
you seek Me 
with all your 

heart, I will let 
you find Me…”  

 

Jeremiah 
29:10-13 

 

TUESDAY 08.30.22 

It Is Hard To Imagine That There Could Be Any  

Life At The Other End Of Our Grief 
 

T  G  S  G   A  P  cordially invites those of you, 18 years of 

age and older, who are grieving the death of a loved one, to our upcoming Grief Support Series. 

Our first session begins 7:00pm on Thursday, Sept. 8th., in the Meyer Room.  Father Joe Kempf’s 

video series, “No One Cries the Wrong Way” will be incorporated into some of our sessions, 

along with prayer, personal sharing, and biblical reflection. To register or for any additional infor-

mation please contact: Lynn Crews at 636-294-0821 or lynn.assumption@gmail.com. PLEASE 

REGISTER BY TUESDAY, SEPTEMBER  6
TH

. 

 Stewardship -- We've been trusted with this community of faith -- with its legacy and 

fruition. Each of us has an integral part of this thriving community.  Its prosperity and rich  

expressions of Christ's Love depend on the gifts we bring to the mission. Everyone is  

valuable - everyone is needed. Find out more about how you can carry God's light into 

world by participating in our 2022-23 Stewardship Renewal! 

 Fall Bible Study to begin September 12,2022!   Proverbs: Wisdom for Living   
 

 Did you know “A rolling stone gathers no moss” is a quote from the book of Proverbs? Let’s pause and discuss how 

proverbs are designed to spur us to think about life in a positive way. Through this 7 week study we will explore sev-

eral proverbial sayings and discuss how to sharpen our ability to size up situations and make wise decisions.  To in-

sure we have enough books, please contact Bob or Liz Allmeyer or Marlaine Wood with which of the following day/

time, you will attend.  We can’t wait to gather together once more!!! 

Mondays ~ Sept. 12 - Oct. 24, 7-8:30pm:  Room D/E. Allmeyers, 636 240-8638 or lizallmeyer@gmail.com          

Tuesdays ~ Sept. 13 - Oct. 25,  9:00-10:30am in Room D/E  OR  7-8:30pm in Room D/E 

     Marlaine Wood, 636 359-4699 or marsamsarwin@aol.com 



August 28, 2022 

6:30am  Priest Intention 
8:00am  Jane Frick 
___________________________ 
7:30 - 7:50am Chapel 
Or by appointment 

THURSDAY  09.01.22 

6:30am Vocations to PH & RL  
8:00am Mike & Karen Ballman 
 

 
7:30 - 7:50am Chapel 
Or by appointment 

FRIDAY  09.02.22 

8:00am Francisco Montagner Neto 
5:00pm  People of the Parish 
___________________________ 
4:00-4:50pm  
Or by appointment 

SATURDAY 09.03.22 

 8:00am  Jane Frick 
10:00am  Patricia Francis Mueller 
12:00pm  Judith Conley 

 5:30pm   Priest Intention 
 

 By appointment 

SUNDAY  09.04.22 

ATTENTION MEN: 
Are you looking to deepen your  
relationship with God?  Be a better 
husband? Become a more loving 
father?  Build friendships with other 

like-minded men? And seek to be the best man you can 
be?  Then Come Join Us…  That Man is You!  
Saturday Mornings...Starting on September 10th,  
7:15am to 8:30am.  For more info., contact Deacon  
Richard, DeaconRichard@charter.net or 314-397-2433. 

We had a great turn out for Fr. Nick’s 

talk on Overview of the Catholic 

Church. Beginning Aug. 29th, we 

begin what is known as our Inquiry 

period.  “The Initiation of catechumens 

is a gradual process that takes place 

within the community of the faithful... 

 The rite of initiation is suited to the 

spiritual journey of adults that varies 

according to the many forms of God’s 

grace, the free cooperation of the indi-

viduals, the action of the church, and 

the circumstances of time and 

place” (RCIA 4,5). The term catechu-

men will be referenced throughout the 

year as an individual who has not been 

baptized. 
 

What will our year look like?  For the 

next few weeks, individuals will in-

quire about our faith. It begins with a 

desire, a search, a quest for something 

more within the individual. The church 

responds with a time of inquiry and 

evangelization, a time of questioning, 

reflecting, examining teachings and 

practices. This will be a journey 

which marks the continuous process of 

developing Life in Christ.  

 

Pray the Rosary Before  
Weekend Masses:  

 

Please join us in Church 30 minutes before each  

weekend Mass for the Rosary. We gather and pray  

before the Holy Family Statue.   

PRAYER:  
A heart to 

heart with God 
"Our strength 

comes  
from the  

Eucharist" 

St. Francis … Pillar of Prayer 

First Saturday, September 3rd , we have the First Saturday  

Devotions to Our Blessed Mother.  After the 8:00am 

Mass, we will pray the Rosary and then recite the prayers 

for First Saturday. Please join us! 

Children’s Liturgy of 

the Word is BACK! 
 

We are very excited to say 

that Assumption is bringing 

back Children’s Liturgy of the 

Word!  If you are interested in 

being part of the CLW team and helping to 

shape our program, contact Ann Marie at 636 

240-1020 or aquan@abvmtech.org. 
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Thanks to the Auction donors, we are continuing to implement safety improvements.  We 

plan to add keyless entry systems to our exterior doors and security cameras for our entrances and 

parking lots.  These electronic devices will improve our ability to control who comes into our 

buildings. We are also adding privacy film to windows in hallways and certain ground level class-

rooms, to impede outsiders from looking into our buildings.  Lastly, upon recommendation from 

the Archdiocese, the entrance doors from the hallways to the restrooms will be removed, while still 

preserving visual privacy with barriers inside the restrooms.  These measures will allow our staff to 

hear what is going on inside the restrooms and intervene if necessary.  
 

From the  Principal’s  Pen 

Holy Family...Pillar of Formation 

FORMATION 
Continuous 
conversion 

of mind and 
heart 

"Following 
Jesus is the 
work of a 
lifetime" 

Our Open House on Sunday the 14th was a great 

time to build community, visit with friends and 

families, see the school, and have some good food 

and fun.  We had two large “Welcome” signs on 

the property along Main Street, and on the upper parking lot were Bandana’s, Moo-licious Ice Cream, 

the Bubble Bus, and the Bouncy Slide.  That day all Assumption students received a free ice-cream 

from Moo-licious, were loving the bubbles sprayed from the Bubble Bus, and sliding down the soft 

and bouncy slide.  This was the beginning of another great year! 

Added Safety Measures  - Over the past 4 years, we have been improving our safety in and around 

our buildings.  We have AEDs (one in gym and one at church), created a private entrance for guests, 

check all exterior doors at 8AM to make sure they are locked, have curtains on each classroom door 

to limit seeing in during a crisis, practice ten (10) Fire Drills per year, and practice two (2) of each: 

Earthquake, Tornado and Intruder Drills, request the Fire and Police Dept. to be present one (1) time 

per year for Fire and Intruder Drills, and have Safety Captains (adults) for each corridor of school.    

First All School Mass and Theme Kick-off - This year, we have chosen our theme 

for the year to be: “Build His Kingdom Here”, to remember our role, whether facul-

ty, staff, student, parent or parishioner, as evangelizers to all people.  Evangelization 

is what Jesus asked of His disciples: “Come after me, and I will make you fishers of 

men.”   As our kick-off for the 22-23 school year, we began school on August 15th, 

the Feast of the Assumption.  With Mary as our patron saint and to celebrate the 

Assumption, the entire school gathered in church at 11am, with Fr. Nick as celebrant.  What a wonderful way to begin 

the year, coming together as a school family to “Build His Kingdom Here”. 

Patrol Students Help Each Day! - The life of a Patrol Person is not easy.  They have to be at school 

earlier than other students, they go outside in rain or snow, and help to direct cars each morning and 

evening, to make sure our students are safe.  8th graders serve as Patrol guards and are grouped to 

work daily for 8 weeks, then the next group begins.  Kudos to our 8th graders!  Lord, help us to be safe 

throughout the year! 

The Outdoor Classroom Gets a Facelift 

Thanks to a group of moms, dads and students, the Outdoor Classroom was given a “facelift” prior to the beginning of 

school.  Thanks to the following people for taking time, investing the energy, and making the area 

usable and safe: Ben and Vivi Grossman, James Igo, Mike Bigler, Dan and Erin 

Mareschal, Jeni, Danica, Lainey and Raleigh Willis, Kelly Gessert, Scott Perhacs, 

Aaron Bruns, Brandon Gervais, Shawn Gibbs, Steve Quan, Travis Kleckner  

What a great start to our new year!  
 

Blessings,  Pat Hensley 
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St. Vincent de Paul … Pillar of Service 

 

FORMATION 
Continuous 
conversion 

of mind and 
heart 

"Following 
Jesus is the 
work of a 
lifetime" 

Connect with us on Social Media:  

Instagram: @assumption_life_teen // @assumption_edge 

Facebook: Assumption Life Teen // Assumption EDGE 

QUESTION?  Contact Becky Whitaker, Dir of Youth Ministry
  

636-240-3721 ext. 243 or becky.assumptionlt@gmail.com   

              HAPPY  FALL 
    from Assumption Youth Ministry!  
 

We’ve had an incredible summer of fun, faith and  

community with Life Teen and are looking forward  

to diving into our Fall Semester soon! 
 
 

The AssumpƟon Life Teen Community was on the move this summer: 
 

 The diaconate ordinaƟon and send off to seminary for long‐Ɵme core member, Deacon Bob Hennekes 

 ConƟnued formaƟon for our staff at Catholic Youth Ministry ConvenƟon in ScoƩsdale, AZ 

 An intensive week of discipleship training for our leadership teens at the Life Teen Leadership Confer‐
ence at BenedicƟne College in Atchison, KS 

 Powerful encounters with the Lord & His Church & 4,000 other Catholic teens from all over the coun‐
try at Steubenville Mid‐America 

 An immersive week of joy and transformaƟve Catholic community life at Life Teen Camp Covecrest in 

Tiger, GA 

 And much more!  
 

This Sunday we are taking a brief hiatus from our planning & preparaƟon for the fall se‐
mester for a very important Life Night: 
 

Sunday, August 28: LT Liturgical Workshop! 
6:30 – 8:30 pm in Hall C  
All teens and their parents are invited to join us for formaƟon in how to serve in various 

ministries during the Life Teen Mass! We have a great need for the young Church to enter 

deeply into the Mass and find their place there! Expect pizza, soda, fun, new knowledge, 

and the chance for an up‐close look at the following ministries: lector, altar server, usher/

greeter, sound tech. We can’t wait to see you!  
 

Please pray for all of our teens and the Life Teen Community, that we conƟnue to grow 

deeper in our relaƟonship with God and our understanding of what it means to live a fully 

Catholic life. Please also pray for our staff and core teams 

as we prepare to serve our youth and teens to the best of 

our ability, leading them to a deeper relaƟonship with 

Christ and His Church. We will be praying for you!  
  

Save the Date:  
September 11: Life Teen Kick Off 
September 14: Edge Kick Off 
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Get ready for another exciting lineup of music, food, fellowship, and fun at the 2022 Assumption Fall Festival!         
Saturday, Oct. 15, 4-10 pm and Sunday, Oct. 16, 11 am-6 pm! This two-day festival is packed with fun for all ages.   

Festivities kick-off Saturday with Music by MandaLyn from 4-6 pm, followed by Almost Famous from 7-10 pm. Cole 
Blue Steel, a parish favorite, takes the stage from 1-5 pm on Sunday. We’ll have games and inflatables for the kids, 
adult games, food and spirits, quilt and 50/50 raffles, funnel cakes, barrel rides, haunted hayrides on Saturday night, 
and traditional hayrides on Sunday!  
 

The Country Store is back! If you make tasty treats, breads, and jams, we’ll need plenty of it! Contact Lisa Serino at 
mylobstern96@yahoo.com to find out how you can donate.  
 

Amazing sponsorship opportunities ranging from $150-$1,500 are now available, and offer great marketing exposure 
for your business. Contact Nancy Gomer at 636-240-3721 or email nancy.assumption@yahoo.com for all the details.   
 

If you are still interested in volunteering or getting involved, contact Larry Johnson at 417-847-7464 or email lar-
rydj1982@gmail.com or Russ Schaller at 314-608-6551 or email rgschaller1@gmail.com.   
 

Thanks to YOU, this longtime parish tradition will continue to bring the community together for another year of festiv-
ities and fun!  

St. Vincent de Paul … Pillar of Service 

 

HOSPITAITY: 
Christian 
kindness  

“We are ALL 
hospitality 
ministers”  

 
 
 
 

 

 

Rick Fatuesi 
Brother-In-Law of Jo Ann Wessel 

Our Lady Queen of Peace 

Shrine Mass 
 

PLEASE JOIN US for Mass at Our Lady 

Queen of Peace Shrine located at 301 Coro-

nation Drive, O'Fallon, MO. (The Shrine 

actually faces Civic Park Dr.)  September 

14, 6:30pm ~ Fr . Dane Westhoff. Please 

bring a lawn chair. Masses will take place 

“Weather Permitting”. For information call  

Sylvia at 636-978-8803. 

Blood Drive 

Thank You! Thank You! Thank You! 
 

ImpactLife collected twenty-one units of blood at our 

recent blood drive, enabling area hospitals to assist at 

least 63 patients in their care.  If you came and were able 

to donate, and even if you were not, may God bless you 

for your thoughtfulness and generosity!  Blood donations 

save lives and there is a critical need for blood in our 

community.  We are very grateful to all who come to our 

drives.  THANK YOU!!   
 

Please mark your calendars for the next blood drive com-

ing to Assumption:  Sunday, November 20. 
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Weekly Offertory 
 

Actual Collections 
Budget Target 
Surplus / (Shortfall) 

     7/1/2022 - 8/7/22 
 

$                   212,038 

$         239,000 

$              (26,962) 

We are grateful to you for your presence,  

your participation, and your financial  

support of Assumption Parish. 

Our Gifts to God and Parish 

The Bible Teaches It (Mal 3:10-12) 
We Believe It (Acts 4:32-36) 

God Honors It (Gen 14:18-20) 

TITHING 

 
 

St. Vincent de Paul … Pillar of Service 

 

Loan taken out in 2013 for expansion of our school 
Original Loan                 $ 3,306,127 
Current balance owed              $ 1,074,570 
Monthly payment            $      20,923 
    

 

Last expected payment, August 2026 

August 7, 2022 
 

$             42,383 

$               40,000  
$                      2,383  

“As each one 
has received 

a gift, use it to 
serve one 
another as 
good stew-

ards of God’s 
varied grace.”   

  
- 1 Peter  

4:10 

 

 

Returning Families Please log in to your Teach-
erEase account to register.   

New Families  Call: (636) 240-1020 
Questions? Please Email: Ann Marie: 

aquan@abvmtech.org  or  Pam: ppen-

ning@abvmtech.org  

Tuition Rates for 2022-2023 1 Child $250~2 

Children $365~3 or more Children $485  

Additional Sacrament Fee: $25  

Classes are Tuesday and Wednesday Evenings, 

6:15pm-7:30pm.  Drop Off begins at 6:00pm. 

St. Joseph Parish in Cottleville is seeking a Recep-
tionist/Secretary in the Parish Office.  Greeting, as-
sisting visitors and directing phone calls is the main 
function.  This person should possess a high degree 
of interpersonal relation skills and capability of re-
lating to a variety of people and personalities.  This 
person also manages a variety of duties to maintain 
the front office and assists others with special re-
quests.   Please submit your resume to Joan 
Cleaveland at  jcleaveland@stjoecot.org.  
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 BULLETIN NOTICES 
Submit to Parish Office 

(peggy.assumption@yahoo.com) 

by Tuesday 9:00am 
 

WEBSITE: www.assumptionbvm.org 
 

facebook.com/@assumptionmedia 
assumptionparish 

OFFICE INFORMATION 
403 N Main Street, O’Fallon MO 63366 

636.240.3721 Parish Office 
Hours - Mon-Thu 8:00am–4:00pm 

                       Fri 8:00am-3:00pm 

ST VINCENT DE PAUL 
636.272.4758 (Helpline) 

 

ASSUMPTION SCHOOL: 636.240.4474 

PARISH SCHOOL OF RELIGION 
Religious instruction in the Catholic faith. Call 
636.240.1020 for information or to register. 

MINISTRY OF CONSOLATION 
For one-on-one grief support, contact Kris 
Bohn at 636.795.2611, and for information 
regarding our grief support series, which is  
held twice per year, contact Lynn Crews at  
314-578.0741. 

“…living the 

truth in love, 

we should 

grow in every 

way into 

Him…from 

whom the 

whole body, 

held and 

joined      

together by 

every        

supporting      

ligament 

brings about 

the body’s 

growth and 

builds itself 

in love.”  

- Ephesians   

4:15-16 

 

“…living the 

truth in love, 

we should 

grow in every 

way into Him…

from whom 

the whole 

body, held and 

joined together 

by every        

supporting      

ligament 

brings about 

the body’s 

growth and 

builds itself in 

love.”  

- Ephesians   

4:15-16 

Join us for Assumption Parish Sunday Preschool! 

 

Sundays during 10am Mass in Assumption Early Childhood Center Drop-off begins at 9:45am.  
Pick-up at the conclusion of Mass. Children ages 3-6 welcome (preschool thru kindergarten) 

 

September 18, 2022 through April 30, 2023 
*Children can be entered throughout academic year. 

 

Tuition is $40 for the first child and free for each addition-
al child registered.  Register by scanning this QR code or 

go to the parish website under ’Faith Formation 
(Sunday Pre-School)’ Contact Denise Hoehne at (314)954

-3192 for additional information. 

 

St. Vincent de Paul … Pillar of Service 

        A Success Story from Assumption St. Vincet de Paul Conference: 
 
                                        One of our Neighbors in Need (NIN) is a single mom of two boys and a   

                                         disabled girl who was in an abusive marriage and was going through a  

                                        divorce and was about to lose her home.   Assumption SVDP provided  

                                        rental assistance, utility assistance, Christmas Program assistance and food.  
 

                                       Here is what our Neighbor said in part:  "When I left a message asking for    

                                     help, I never expected all that I was given.  God placed guardian angels in my  

                                life:  kind, responsive, checking on me, showed up at my house with food, 

talked with me and listened and assured me I am not alone, will be okay and gave me a list of re-

sources available to help us.  Their compassion and mercy meant as much as any finan-

cial resources they provided."  
 

Our NIN has since found a good job which will provide the financial resources so she can keep her 

home and her family together.  In addition, she commented that SVDP put her back in touch with 

the positive aspects of the Catholic faith she had grown up with.  
 

Much thanks go to our Assumption Parishioners for the financial help they provided so we could 

make this a success story. 
 

 

Peace, 

Assumtpion St. Vincent de Paul Conference 

Christ Alive Women’s Witness Prayer Breakfast ~ St. Charles Borromeo 
 

All women of the parish are invited to the Christ Alive Women’s Witness Prayer Breakfast being held on Saturday,  

September 10, 9:00am-12:00pm, at St. Charles Borromeo Church.  Registration begins at 8:30am.  Reserve your spot by 

September 1 by calling the Catholic Renewal Center at 314-731-6100, emailing them at catholicrenewal@archstl.com, 

or to register online visit www.archstl.org/catholic-renewal-center. 



August 28, 2022 

 

 
 
 
  
CHURCH NAME AND ADDRESS 
  Assumption Church #083750 
  403 N. Main Street 
  O’Fallon, MO 63366 
 
 TELEPHONE 
  636 240-3721 EXT 221 
 
 CONTACT PERSON 
  Peggy Brewer 
 
 SOFTWARE  Adobe X 
  Windows XP 
 
 PRINTER 
  Toshiba e-Studio 4555 
 
 TRANSMISSION TIME 
  Wednesday 4:00 
 
 SUNDAY DATE OF PUBLICATION 
  August 28, 2022 
 
 NUMBER OF PAGES SENT 
  1 THROUGH 13 
 
SPECIAL INSTRUCTIONS 
 
 

Please send  

1000 copies  
of the bulletin!  
 
 

 

 


